
Works Notification • August 2022  

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Advanced Works Notification 
Pavement Rehabilitation Works - Horrocks Highway between Tarlee  
and Linwood 
 

The Horrocks Highway Corridor Upgrade is delivering infrastructure upgrades along the 245 kilometre 

section of highway between Wilmington and Gawler, to improve safety, connectivity and freight efficiency. 

This upgrade is jointly funded by the Australian and South Australian governments (80:20). 

As part of the program, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is undertaking pavement 

rehabilitation, shoulder sealing, line marking, and drainage upgrade works along Horrocks Highway between Tarlee 

and Linwood. 

Works will be undertaken concurrently along two sections of the Horrocks Highway, immediately south of Tarlee 

for approximately three kilometres and north of the bridge at Linwood for approximately one and half 

kilometres. Please refer to map overleaf. This will include the removal of the existing pavement and replacing it 

with new bitumen to ensure the long-term safety and integrity of the highway for all road users. 

These works will commence from Wednesday, 24 August 2022, and be completed mid-November 2022,  

weather permitting.  

Works will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday. During these times the highway will 

be reduced to a single lane of traffic with speed restrictions and temporary lights in place to control the 

direction of traffic. Outside of working the hours the highway will re-open to a single lane of traffic in each direction 

with speed restrictions in place.  

These sections of the Horrocks Highway will be unsealed for the majority of the works. Road users are 

asked to please plan ahead, expect delays, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. 

Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with advance notice provided if 

there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however every effort will be 

made to minimise disturbance to local residents and businesses as much as practically possible. You may notice 

some odour which is common when bituminous works are underway.  

Future works 

Planning is underway for pavement rehabilitation on the Horrocks Highway at Morn Hill. Advance notice of these 

works will be provided.  

The Department appreciates your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880  

or email dit.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Yours sincerely,  

Horrocks Highway Project Engagement Team 

#19033077 

mailto:dit.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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Approximately three kilometres 

of pavement rehabilitation, 

including: 

• Pavement rehabilitation 

• Shoulder sealing 

• Line marking 

• Drainage upgrades 

•  

• Road widening and profiling 

• Road surface upgrade 

• Upgraded drainage 

 
Approximately one and a half 

kilometres of pavement 

rehabilitation, including: 

• Pavement rehabilitation 

• Shoulder sealing 

• Line marking 

• Drainage upgrades 

 


